
May 4, 2023 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commissio 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2023- 0050 
South 641 Water °rstrict Water Division 
Responses to Seco d Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell : 

Enclosed for filing in the r ferenced case are South 641 Water District Water Division's 
responses to Kentucky Pu lie Service Commission staff's second Request for Information. 

Sincerely, 

~.JJL 
Ricky Walls 
Chairman 


